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The Rocky Mountain Elk Foundation depends on small FFL dealers to facilitate 

firearms transfers at our fundraising banquets, and this legislation appears aimed at 

driving those businesses out of state or out of business. This will have a negative 

impact on our conservation fundraising directly, and will be a detriment to Oregon 

Department of Fish and Wildlife's funding through the Pittman-Robertson tax. Please 

oppose this legislation, and focus your efforts on criminals rather than law-abiding 

businesses, hunters and gunowners. 


